

## CITY OF LEBANON DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

193 Dartmouth College Highway Lebanon, NH 03766 Christina Hall, PE City Engineer

RE: PROJECT WORK TO BEGIN

Dear Resident,

The City of Lebanon is announcing that construction will begin for the CSO#13 project on Monday, June 14<sup>th</sup>.

The City and the contractor, Notts Excavating, will be holding a meeting on the lawn of Romano Circle on Tuesday June 15<sup>th</sup> at 5:00 pm. We will be onsite so that the residents understand what will be happening in the Romano complex and how it may impact traffic, parking, recreation areas, sidewalks, etc. This is a time to ask questions, and understand the time- lines, the limits of work and how it affects the residents in the project area.

All are encouraged to attend the meeting, ask questions, comment, etc. with regards to this project. You may also visit the project website page at <a href="https://lebanonnh.gov/1338/cso-project-no-13">https://lebanonnh.gov/1338/cso-project-no-13</a>
To view plans and to subscribe to receive alerts.

If you should have any questions, please contact me via email or phone (listed below).

Sincerely,

Christina Hall, P.E. City Engineer

Christina.Hall@Lebanonnh.gov

(Guitro B. Wall

603-448-3112 ext. 6146